
11. BUCKLEYS ROAD – BUS STOP 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Lorraine Wilmshurst, Area Engineer, DDI 372-2625 

Corporate Plan Output:  On Street Management 

 
The purpose of this report is to ask the Board to recommend to the Council that the bus stop at Eastgate Mall be 
extended. 
 
With the commencement of the Orbiter bus route and the changes made to the eastern bus routes at the end of 
last year it has been found that the present bus stop is not long enough to accommodate all the buses. 
 
Currently there are two “all day” parks between the end of the bus stop and the access to the loading zone for the 
Mall. The removal of these two spaces will allow the bus stop to be lengthened to a distance that will 
accommodate the buses at this interchange. 

 
 Recommendations: That the Board recommend to the Council: 
 
  1.  That the bus stop on the south east side of Buckleys Road commencing at 

appoint 217.5 metres from its intersection with Linwood Avenue and extending 
in a north east direction for a distance of 31.5 metres be revoked. 

 
  2.  That a bus stop be installed on the south east side of Buckleys road commencing 

at appoint 217.5 metres from its intersection with Linwood Avenue and 
extending in a north east direction for a distance of 43 metres. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the officer’s recommendations be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


